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All in for Kids! -  Thank you to our generous school community!  This fall, with matching dollars, you 

have donated over $20,000 to support students in learning in the Lake Washington School District.  Your 

donations make a difference--they fund Safe School Ambassador (anti-bullying) programs in our high 

schools, math and literacy programs in our elementary schools, and new teacher training.  There is still 

time to help! Please give to the Foundation during our Fall Campaign and consider donating during your 

fall workplace giving campaign. Interested in learning how your donation impacts students, teachers and 

schools? Please visit www.lwsf.org/programs to see the investments the Foundation is making in schools 

this year. Because of your generosity, the Foundation funded $300,700 to our schools, a 30% increase 

over last year! Finally, the 2016-17 Reaching for Success grant information and guidelines are now 

available on our website, please visit http://www.lwsf.org/teachers.html for more information.  

 

Thank you for your support! 
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